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“Seasons of Service – Be Inspired” 

 
Hello, Pilots! 
 
As I write this message we are having a pretty good rainstorm and I’m 
grateful for it.  I hope this will add to our deficit and we will all have a greener 
Spring.  On a recent outing I noticed daffodils blooming!  So, for us lucky 
folks here in the South, Spring is not far behind.   
 
The month of February is the month of Love!  What’s not to love, hearts, 
flowers, chocolate, cards with love messages and pink/red anything! Maybe even an extra hug or 
two!  I’m sure many of the clubs have events planned to celebrate this occasion with nursing homes 
and special needs facilities you support and with your own families.   
 
Your DAC/DEC met for mid-year planning January 13-14 and finalized our plans for the remainder 
of the year and most importantly our upcoming District Convention and Region Workshops.  
Speaking of District Convention, has your club nominated a worthy Pilot for Governor-elect or a Lt. 
Governor position?  The work of the District cannot fall to just one or two people.  We are too big 
and we need several good Pilots to help our incoming Governor, Gail Sharber.  So hurry, and 
submit your nominating letters to your nominee, Helen Winstead, Chair, Nominating Committee, PI 
and me very soon.  
 
This is Georgia Pilot’s Call to Convention:  The hotel registration for DC is now operating at our 
website, pilotgeorgia.org.  Click on the Events tab and you will see how easy it is to register.   Room 
rates are $96.00/night plus tax. We have also planned a fun Friday night, so wear your best 
Western/Cowgirl attire and we will have some serious fun!!  Also attached to this Bulletin will be 
your Registration form for Convention and if your club would like to rent a table for MarketPlace, the 
form is attached as well.  We will ONLY be able to offer MarketPlace on Saturday this year.  Due to 
the hotel having booked the ballroom on Friday for another event, we will not have access to the 
pre-function area until Saturday morning.   We apologize for the inconvenience, but could not be 
helped.  We have lowered the table rental fee accordingly.    I hope your clubs have also been 
selling your GPF/PIF raffle tickets.  The money we make from this raffle helps support our Anchor 
scholarships each year and PIF causes. 
 
I will be traveling to Freedoms Foundation with Anchors from John Milledge Academy on February 
23rd and will also attend Anchor Convention at Legacy Lodge, Lake Lanier Islands on March 2-4.  
We encourage our Pilot clubs who sponsor Anchor clubs to support them financially to help them 
attend these two events.   The friendships and leadership opportunities at either of these events are 
invaluable and help Anchors be successful. 
 
Membership is always on my mind and I want to congratulate clubs who are initiating new 
members.  I know that Winder just installed four new Pilots and may have one more shortly.  Good 
job everyone!   Also Presidents, make sure that both your club Secretary and Treasurer are 
submitting this information on the change in membership form and including a check with the 
correct amount due both PI and Georgia District.  This is important and necessary paperwork that 
must be completed so we have correct numbers to report.  All forms are on our Georgia website. 
 
Happy Valentine’s Day and happy Piloting to all! 

 
    Yours in Pilot,  

Nancy Miller, Georgia District Governor 
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to achieve universal 

awareness and 
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CHAPLAIN’S CORNER   
 
Valentine Treasures 
    Joanna Fuchs 
  
Valentine treasures are people who 
have often crossed your mind, 

family, friends and others, too, 
who in your life have shined 
the warmth of love or a spark of light 
that makes you remember them; 
no matter how long since you've actually met, 
each one is a luminous gem, 
who gleams and glows in your memory, 
bringing special pleasures, 
and that's why this Valentine comes to you; 
You're one of those sparkling treasures! 
  
Each one of you is a "sparkling treasure" and Pilot is 
all the richer because of you! 
  
Take time to reach out to those you care about and let 
them know that they are treasures to you! 
 
If you would like to be included on the GA District prayer 
board, please send me your name and e-mail address.  
My address is jrakers@bellsouth.net. 
 
Blessings always, JoAnn Akers 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

FROM YOUR GEORGIA 
DISTRICT SECRETARY 

June Henson 
 
Just a reminder that we are nearing the 
end of our Pilot year and there are lots of 
forms and reports to be completed.  

Congratulations to each club who has added new 
members during the year.  I have received copies of new 
member forms, but I did not always receive a copy of 
“CHANGE OF MEMBERSHIP FORM” with them.   If your 
club member numbers have changed since October 
2011, I need for you to either mail a change form to me or 
send it by e-mail (henson319@charter.net).  The latest 
figures I could get from headquarters was October, so if 
you could get these to me then I can get an updated 
report to Gov. Nancy by convention.  I need these by 
March 1.   Since you are “the keeper of your club’s 
records”, your president has award forms that she will be 
completing shortly and will need figures and other 
information from you and I am sure she would appreciate 
your help in completing these forms.  We have had a good 
year in Georgia Pilot, so keep up the good work and hope 
to see you at District Convention. 

 
FROM OUR PILOT INTERNATIONAL 

PRESIDENT 
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
I would like to share some very exciting 
news with you! At our Mid-Year meeting 

last week at Headquarters in Macon, we received 
notification that Pilot International has been approved as a 
501(c)(3) non-profit entity.  The committee and staff did an 
outstanding job - over many months - of compiling 
information and presenting it in the required form for the 
IRS’s consideration.  
 
This status presents many new fund raising opportunities 
for our clubs, districts and Pilot International.  Peggy and 
Christine have contacted the attorney and CPA, and are in 
the process of setting up meetings to field questions from 
our Pilot membership.  We realize that everyone will have 
questions, but we are not yet prepared to answer them all 
at this time.   
 
IMPORTANT: Governors, please contact any Pilot Clubs 
in your district that have not yet signed or forwarded to PI 
Headquarters the Group Authorization Form. (See 
attached list.) This action must be taken immediately by 
clubs so they can be included in this most advantageous 
tax-exempt status.  Clubs that have not yet reviewed and 
revised their Articles of Incorporation will need to do so 
immediately.  These are the two steps that must be done 
first.  
 

In preparation for the upcoming Memorial Service 
at District Convention here are the names of the 
precious Pilots that I have that have left us this Pilot 
year: 
  
Emily Montgomery - Pilot Club of Perry 
Bertie Mae Garrett - Pilot Club of Eastman 
Augusta Jenkins - Pilot Club of Madison County 
Sara Haygood - Pilot Club of Madison County 
Lila Shaffer - Pilot Club of Macon 
Peggy McMahan - PC of Royston Franklin Springs 
Myrtle Dunahoo - Pilot Club of Winder 
Betty Richardson - Pilot Club of Gainesville 
Evelyn Horton Davis - Pilot Club of Americus 
Christine McGlamry - Pilot Club of Americus 
Jean Lyles - Pilot Club of Newnan 
Ruth Franklin - Pilot Club of Washington County 
Gladys Rice - Pilot Club of Washington County 
  
Also, to be recognized: (these two Pilots died in May 
after our DC) 
Emily Montgomery - Pilot Club of Perry 
Pat Hesterly - Pilot Club of Conyers 
  
Please let me know if there have been others who 
have left us during this Pilot year, so that they can 
be honored at District Convention. 
  
Blessings always, JoAnn 



The Mission of Pilot is to serve by furthering Pilot International’s humanitarian efforts through charitable, 
educational, and research programs in communities throughout the world.   

I know you join me in my excitement about this newest 
development and the opportunities it presents for us. I will 
inform you as soon as it is feasible for PI staff to answer 
your questions concerning this new status. 
 
In Pilot Friendship, Beverly Wilkes 

 
GREETINGS FROM THE 

GEORGIA DISTRICT ECR 
 
Can you tell it’s almost Valentine’s Day?  
Roses, perfume, and candy proclaim the 
month of the heart.  But for Pilots, every 
month means reaching out to others 

besides our loved ones to show our heart for service… 
heart for those we serve….heart for brain health. 
    
If you thought that, in all your years of service to Pilot, you 
had saved only one person’s life…would all your efforts 
have been worth that one life?  What if that life was your 
spouse’s, your child’s, your dearest friend’s?  Tens of 
thousands of Pilots throughout our 90 years have directly 
or indirectly saved hundreds of thousands of lives through 
BrainMinders, stroke seminars, bike safety fairs, car seat 
checks, and a myriad of local BRD projects.  Now picture 
all those whose lives we’ve impacted gathered together in 
the Astrodome for the Pilot Bowl.  There wouldn’t be 
enough room for everyone, and the cheering for every 
Pilot’s selfless dedication would rock the world! 
 
Remember the mental image of that multitude of families 
whose futures have been changed because of your 
service and your heart.  Rejoice in their standing ovation 
for you!   
 
Take the opportunity at your upcoming District Convention 
to share the wonder of service and to tell the stories (and 
show the pictures) of the faces of those you have served.  
Pledge to make your District Convention a success…bring 
a friend and see how we can reach around the world in 
friendship and service. 
 
“What you leave behind is not what is engraved in stone 
monuments but what is woven into the lives of others.”  
Pericles 
 
In Pilot Friendship, 
Sherry Johnson, ECR Georgia District 
sherryj300@yahoo.com 

**And as a special gift to your heart, please watch and 
share this video of the latest CPR procedure which does 
NOT require mouth-to-mouth.  

http://medicine.arizona.edu/spotlight/learn-sarver-
heart-centers-continuous-chest-compression-cpr 

FUNDRAISING IDEAS  
Norma McKellar 

 
As Pilots we are often asked, “Do you fly 
planes?” This month’s fundraiser idea 
might be just the event to bring light to that 
question. It’s a PLANE PULL!  With some 

creative brainstorming and humor this event could be the 
eye opening newsmaker your club needs.  
 
Most of the plane pulls I read about involved huge Boeing 
aircraft at very large airports. For many of our clubs I think 
we could consider our small regional airports. After 
contacting your airport they can give you names of local 
plane owners who might be willing to work with you.  
With your airport and plane owner ‘on board’ you’ll be 
ready to begin the details of organizing and advertising. 
The pull can be described as a fun team competition to 
see which group or team can pull the plane the fastest. 
Decide on the size of the teams. Each team is to raise 
money for the event. At the event the teams line up with a 
rope attached to the plane, the start is signaled and the 
stopwatch starts. The teams pull the aircraft 12 feet and 
all is recorded. 
 
Various prizes can be awarded. Some examples are the 
event winner (can be based on a point system combining 
money raised and pull time), most money raised, fastest 
pull, lightest and heaviest teams (by members’ weights) 
and the most enthusiastic and/or showmanship. 
 
If the airport and plane idea doesn’t fit your club or 
location, you might try a pull involving a bus or a huge 
piece of farm equipment. There are many websites with 
lots of details covering forms, rules and other tips. 
 
A PLANE PULL could be a fun and BIG way to put a 
spotlight on your club. Perhaps the following will help you 
begin to brainstorm about the idea- 
 
“As a Pilot you may not fly an airplane, but, you will take 
off in a new and exciting direction, you will develop new 
and interesting friendships, you will network with other 
community leaders, you will improve your leadership 
skills, you will be lending your support to worthwhile 
causes, but most of all you will know that you have made 
a difference!”    

 
FROM YOUR MEMBERSHIP 

CO-CHAIR 
Pat Jarvis, Membership Co-Chair 

 
As Pilots do we look at plans for each 
year, are they the same, different, 
updated? Do we have the same ideas 

each year? One definition of insanity is doing the same 
thing over and over, expecting different results. It is often 
easier, but is progress being made?  
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Reviewing membership goals is an important part of the 
process for growing our clubs. Many Pilot Clubs held 
Share Pilot or other membership increasing activities in 
the fall. We welcome our new members and congratulate 
our clubs for sharing the vision of Pilot with friends and 
family. But, is there anything that says we cannot have a 
membership goal for each month? You may not want to 
sponsor another Share Pilot, as such, but a plan whereby 
one of the Divisions or other groups within clubs are 
responsible for inviting new members for that month. 
Membership is the responsibility of each member rather 
than just the Membership Division.  
 
The question occurs, why do we talk about increasing 
membership so much? Without members, who will provide 
the service to our community? Why do we provide 
service? It is because WE as PILOTS, CARE about 
meeting needs of OTHERS? Dr. Seuss, in the new movie, 
“The Lorax” quotes, “Unless someone like you cares a 
whole awful lot, nothing is going to get better. It's not.” 
From this quote, unless we care about increasing our 
membership, service to our communities will become less 
and less as we have fewer and fewer hands to meet 
needs. Will you pledge to review your plans and have a 
membership plan for each month remaining this year? 
 
Please share your success stories with me and with Pat 
Jarvis, Membership Co-Chair at tatumcindy@ymail.com 
and pgjarvis@bellsouth.net.   

 
LAST CALL FOR DISTRICT 

NOMINATIONS 
Helen Winstead, Chair 

 
Remember!  All clubs may submit a 
qualified nominee for Governor-Elect 
and/or Treasurer.   Only clubs within a 

region may nominate persons for that region’s Lt. 
Governor. 
 
An acceptance is not complete until the Chair of the 
District Nominating Committee, Governor, ECR and PI 
Headquarters has received the nomination letter from the 
club, completed Qualification Form, Vision Statement, and 
letter of acceptance from the candidate to the club, 
postmarked by the due date of February 10, 2012.  This is 
60 days prior to the first day of District Convention. 
 
Thank you, Georgia Pilots, for moving the District forward 
by nominating qualified Pilots!  We are looking for a great 
Pilot year from July 1, 2012-June 30, 2013! 

 
LEADERSHIP 

Esther Foster, Leadership Coordinator 
 
This article on Leadership Development 
was taken from Sherri Lynn Dunik’s blog. 
Although it was written for Club Leadership 
Coordinators, I felt the article may be of 

interest to clubs since they are in the process of 

nominating and electing new club officers for 2012-2013. 
Sherri ended her article by stating, “A Great Leader may 
be hiding within you.” THINK ABOUT IT! 
 

Leadership Development 
By Sherri Lynn Dunik 

PI Leadership Coordinator  
 

Leadership development is much like learning a new craft 
or skill. Some people believe that great leaders are made, 
not born. Sure, some people are born with natural 
leadership talent, and with practice, drive, enthusiasm, 
and experience a true leader can be developed. Good 
leaders are continually working and studying to improve 
their natural skills. It takes a commitment to constantly 
improve in whatever endeavor you choose.   
 
Leadership is defined as power to lead others; to guide 
them towards a vision. Development means to acquire 
more. So by definition Pilot International’s Leadership 
Development Division’s primary goal is to acquire more 
leaders within its membership ranks. Motivated and 
enthusiastic volunteers are essential to successful clubs 
and districts. Knowing how to inspire club members will 
help encourage participation in projects and programs. 
 
One of the responsibilities of leadership is to seek out and 
develop the talent of those members who have never had 
a good opportunity to demonstrate their abilities as a 
leader. A leadership development program will enhance 
Pilots’ personal growth and further develop their 
leadership skills, allowing them to better serve and benefit 
their communities, their families, and their business 
endeavors.  
 
The club-level leadership development program was 
created to increase effectiveness in clubs by cultivating 
members’ leadership skills. This program may particularly 
benefit club members who don’t have the opportunity to 
regularly supervise others or attend employee-training 
programs. Although the position is optional within districts 
and clubs, I encourage your yearly training program to 
focus on leadership skills.  
 
As Pilots, we bridge the gap between today’s skills and 
tomorrow needs by developing leaders not only in our 
organization, but also in our communities. Your training 
should include: communication skills, leadership styles, 
leading and motivating volunteers, mentoring, time 
management, goal setting and accountability, strategic 
planning, ethics, building consensus, and teamwork. 
 
Not everyone can be a leader; some people just don’t 
have it, and don’t want it. Skills and traits have been 
studied by sociologists and others for many years. Can 
most people acquire these skills? Yes, but it takes more 
than just reading an expert opinion or two. If you do not 
have the natural raw leadership talent (it has been written 
that only 3-5% are born with this talent), then you need to 
learn and practice traits of leadership if you are so 
inclined. A Great Leader may be hiding within you. 
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PROJECTS 
Angela Gillis, Projects Coordinator 

 
February is the month of Love. How can 
we show our love to others in need?  

You guessed it…through our Pilot 
Projects!! 

 
2012 is a brand new year and a great time to embrace 
your projects and spread joy and love to others by 
reaching out to our communities and special charities. 
 
Project ideas: 
 
Red Dress Month is February supporting the American 
Heart Association. Have a gathering (Spaghetti Supper or 
Card Party, Bingo etc.) and everyone wear RED – 
admission could be $5.00 to benefit the American Heart 
Association. 
 
Magazine & Book Collection - Members can bring 
magazines & books to a club meeting and they could be 
donated to your local Seniors Home. 
 
Clubs should begin making plans to recognize Brain 
Awareness Week – March 12-18.  Brain Awareness 
Week is an annual global campaign to increase public 
awareness of the importance, progress, and benefits of 
brain research. This would be a good time to do your 
BrainMinders project.  
 
Club Highlight: 
The Pilot Club of Sweetwater has been working on the 
BrainMinders project since we chartered in 2008 and 
raised enough money to buy the puppets.  There was 
never any doubt that this was our project.  We go into the 
after school programs, pre-k classes and any event with 
children.   We have the mission to reach as many children 
as we can with our safety message.  We give helmets 
when children don’t have them and we always send the 
children away with a BrainMinders coloring book to have 
teachers and parents reinforce our message.   
The joy on the children’s faces as they watch Marvin 
“sequel” and climb the puppet theater is worth all the time 
and money we invest.  Sometimes we have the same 
children viewing at different locations and they always 
remember the message and are so excited to see the 
puppets again.  They want to tell about their bikes and 
helmets or how they buckle up in the car. 
We reach hundreds of children each year and we plan to 
continue because we want to make a difference in our 
community.   
 
Submitted by Patricia Whatley, Northwest Region LT 
Governor  
 
Don’t forget to send me a recap of your special project.  
Just summarize your project telling who benefited, how 
many, how many members participated, cost involved, 
etc. 

 

GEORGIA PILOT FOUNDATION 
PILOT INTERNATIONAL FOUNDATION 

FUNDRAISERS 
 
Both foundations are in need donations. 
You still have plenty of time for mini 
fundraisers each month at your meetings to 

raise the extra money for these tickets. If you have not 
received your tickets, please let Robin Perry know and 
she will mail the tickets.   
 
Here’s the bottom line. Last 
year we split $9,700 between 
the two foundations, but we 
can do much better. I was 
looking back at my records of 
previous years and at District 
Convention 2004, we raised $11,266 with a drawing for 
just GPF. We gave away two $1,000 Visa cards. Surely 
we can raise that much for a combined GPF/PIF 
fundraiser.  
 

$3,000 in prizes will be awarded from the 
fundraising proceeds.   We will be drawing for 
nine baskets or bags to help you celebrate the 
“Seasons of Service”. There will be 8 seasonal 
bags with $250 in cash and one bag to 
celebrate all the seasons with $1,000 in cash.  
  
The tickets will sell for $10.00 each or 4 for 
$20.00 which is a half price savings.  The 
drawing will be held at Georgia District 
Convention on Saturday, April 14, 2012.  

 
Also, don’t forget your club donation of $100 or more for 
GPF. I hope you added it to your budget for this year. All 
donations to GPF and for this drawing are to be sent to 
Robin Perry this year. She will also be handling any 
requests for this drawing. Her information is below. 
 
Again, thanks for your continued support of our 
fundraisers and the Georgia Pilot Foundation. 
 
Sherry McDuffie   Robin Perry 
GPF Representative  GPF Co-Representative 
215 Mallard Pointe Way  P.O. Box 1427 
Athens, GA 30606  Dublin, GA 31040 
706-549-0935 (H)  478-272-5159 (H) 
    478-272-5656 (B) 
706-540-8904 (C)  478-998-2762 (C) 
sherrymcduffie@charter.net perryco@bellsouth.net 
 
Jo Farish              Patricia Garner 
PIF Representative  PIF Co-Representative 
4091 Essex Place  4193 Hwy 5 
Villa Rica, GA 30180  Douglasville, GA 30135 
770-832-3858 (H)  770-947-5179 (H) 
770-832-1196 (B)  pgarner@esuite.com 
770-362-9232 (C) 
770-832-1199 (Fax) 
jofarish@aol.com 
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FEBRUARY BIRTHDAYS 
 

Past Governors 
Melodie Smith – February 8 
Esther Foster – February 20 

 
Current DAC/DEC: 

Merlene Burgess, Dist. Secretary, Feb. 15 
 

 
In Loving Remembrance…The Georgia District extends our 
deepest sympathies to those who have lost loved ones. 
 

Pilot Pilot Club 
Jean Lyles Newnan 

Ruth Franklin Charter/Emeritus – 
Washington Co. 

Gladys Rice Charter/Emeritus – 
Washington Co. 

 

Pilot Pilot Club Relationship 
Tony King Elberton Father-in-law 

 
 
 
 

WELCOME OUR NEW MEMBERS 
The Georgia District would like to welcome all the newest 

members to our organization! WELCOME!! 
New Member Club Sponsor 

Liza Hendrix Adel Suzanne Crawford 
Janice Wisham Americus  
Doug Bower Oconee Co. June McKenzie 
Judy Murrow Oconee Co. Sandra Glass 

Frances Macy Carrollton Margaret Perkins 

Paula Preston Macon Louise Shimer & 
Jane McNaughton 

Dottie Browning 
Adams Atlanta JoAnn Akers 

Wanda 
Amburgery Cuthbert Grace Crittenden 

Diane Whatley Cuthbert Bobbie Liggett 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SCRAPBOOK REMINDER 
 
Just a friendly reminder… 
Please start sending in photographs to Joan McCannon 
for GOVERNOR Nancy Miller’s scrapbook. Please do not 
delay!! Joan would like to be able to make a selection 
from photos not only from the end-of-year special events 
but also from all events throughout the year. The process 
is much easier if the photographs are not held and sent in 
all at one time. 
 

Photographs and other items may be sent to: 
Joan McCannon 

2022 Merle Drive SE 
Conyers, Georgia 30013-1830 

 
mcc46@bellsouth.net 

 

 

 
 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 

Pacesetter Contributions due – February 1, 2012 
Nominations for District Officers due February 10, 2012 

Freedom's Foundation February 23-26, 2012 
Anchor Convention, Legacy Lodge, Lake Lanier Islands - 

March 2-4, 2012 
Brain Awareness Week – March 12-16, 2012 

District Convention, Gwinnett Place Marriott, Duluth, GA - 
April 13-15, 2012 

Region Workshops (NW, EC, SW) – April 28, 2012 
Region Workshops (NE, WC, SE) – May 5, 2012 

PI International Conv., Bally’s Hotel, Las Vegas, NV –  
July 18-21, 2012 
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GPF / PIF 
 

  

“Seasons of Inspired 

Giving” 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Georgia District will be holding a joint fundraiser for the Georgia Pilot Foundation 
and Pilot International Foundation.   Over $9,700 was raised with last year’s Angel 
Baskets with $4,852 going to GPF and $4,852 to PIF.   
  
The funds donated by the Georgia District to the Pilot International Foundation allow all 
our local clubs to help with needs in our communities through PIF Grants and 
Scholarships as well as helping to insure that the Georgia District is a $250 District with 
Pilot International.   
  
The Georgia Pilot Foundation uses the proceeds to help fund scholarships to deserving 
Anchors.  Along with the $100 donations made by clubs and individual Pilots, we were 
able to award $9,000 in scholarships last year.  With the current increase in the cost of 
tuition for our college students, our district scholarships are needed more than ever by our 
future leaders.  

  
To encourage greater participation by the Clubs we have made changes to this year’s 
fundraiser.  We are not asking clubs to donate cards or cash for the prizes.  $3,000 in prizes 
will be awarded from the fundraising proceeds.   We will be drawing for nine baskets or bags to 
help you celebrate the “Seasons of Service”.   There will be 8 seasonal bags with $250 in cash 
and one bag to celebrate all the seasons with $1,000 in cash. 
  
We are asking all clubs to please use the $50 previously used for purchasing gift cards to 
instead purchase additional tickets for the fundraiser in your clubs’ name.  This could be a 
great opportunity for your club to win cash to use for one of your community projects.  
	
  	
  
Each Pilot Club will be given 60 tickets.  Tickets will sell for $10 each or 4 for $20 
which is a half price savings.  Tickets will be distributed to the Club Presidents at 
Fall Council held in Macon on Saturday, October 8, 2011.   Drawing will be held at 
Georgia District Convention on Saturday, April 14, 2012 at the Atlanta Gwinnett 
Marriott in Duluth.  
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Georgia Pilot Foundation, Inc. 

 
 

 CONTRIBUTION FORM 
 
The Georgia Pilot Foundation, Inc. is a non-profit, charitable foundation, which currently provides post secondary 
education scholarships to Georgia District Anchor Club members, as well as to benefit people with disabilities and 
brain related disorders. 
 
 Please send your gift, along with this completed form to: ROBIN PERRY                                                   

GPF CO-REPRESENTATIVE 
                     PO BOX 1427 
         DUBLIN, GA 31040 
 
Enclosed is a gift of $______________as a: 
 
 o Memorial Gift in Memory of  _________________________________________________ 
 
  
 o Honorarium Gift in Honor of _________________________________________________ 
 
 
 o Special Gift    _________________________________________________ 
 
 
 o Other Gift    _________________________________________________ 
 
Please send an Acknowledgement to: 
 
 Name   _____________________________________________________________ 
 
  
 Address  _____________________________________________________________ 
 
    _____________________________________________________________ 
 
 
GIVEN BY: Name  _____________________________________________________________ 
 
   
  Address _____________________________________________________________ 
 
    _____________________________________________________________ 
 
  Pilot Club _____________________________________________________________ 
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Georgia District 

Convention 
Market Place 

 
 

There will be a limited number of tables, 
 

reserve yours soon. 
 

$20.00 per table 
 

Please fill out the bottom half of this page 
and return with check 

before March 23, 2012. 
 
 

Name _________________________________________ 
 

For Saturday only 
Includes draped and skirted tables 

You must supply your own electrical equipment 
Will not be able to set up until Sat. morning 

 
MAIL TO: Merlene Burgess 

Georgia District PI 
130 Glyndale Circle 
Brunswick, GA 31520 

  



The Mission of Pilot is to serve by furthering Pilot International’s humanitarian efforts through charitable, 
educational, and research programs in communities throughout the world.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

      C
heck O

ne O
nly 

 Pilot___________________ 
Past G

ov_______________   
Past PI Pres_____________ 
C

urrent D
ist O

fficer_____ 
First T

im
er______________ 

C
o-Pilot________________ 

O
ther__________________ 

D
elegate________________ 

D
IST

R
IC

T
 C

O
N

V
E

N
TIO

N
 R

E
G

ISTR
A

T
IO

N
 

  
Full R

egistration 
 

 
 

 
$130 __________ 

 Late R
egistration (postm

arked after M
arch 23)         $140  _________ 

 
 

Extra Saturday Luncheon 
 

 
            $ 28 __________ 

 Extra Saturday B
anquet 

 
 

 
$ 40 __________ 

  
 

                                                                       TO
T

A
L  $_____________ 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
          ____________ 

M
ail this form

 and your club or personal 
check to: 
 

M
erlene B

urgess, Treasurer 
G

eorgia D
istrict PI 

130 G
lyndale C

ircle 
B

runsw
ick, G

A
 31520 

 
M

ake check payable to: 
 

G
EO

R
G

IA
 D

IST
R

IC
T

 C
O

N
V

E
N

TIO
N

 
 

M
U

ST BE
 PO

ST
M

A
R

K
ED

 BY
 

FR
ID

A
Y

, M
A

R
C

H
 23, 2012 

 

R
egistration refunds available by contacting G

overnor N
ancy.  C

ancellations w
ill incur a service fee and only $75 w

ill be refunded. 
N

o refunds after M
arch 23, 2012 

H
O

TEL
 R

E
SER

V
A

T
IO

N
S- $96 + tax per night- go online to “pilotgeorgia.org”, click on Events-scroll to hotel info 

 

2012 D
ISTR

IC
T C

O
N

V
EN

T
IO

N
 R

EG
IST

R
A

TIO
N

 
G

EO
R

G
IA

 D
ISTR

IC
T PIL

O
T IN

TE
R

N
A

TIO
N

A
L

 
M

A
R

R
IO

T
T

 A
T

L
A

N
T

A
 G

W
IN

N
E

T
T

 PL
A

C
E

, 1775 PL
E

A
SA

N
T

 H
IL

L
 R

D
, D

U
L

U
T

H
, G

A
, A

PR
IL

 13-15, 2012 
********************************************************************************************************************* 

N
am

e (as it w
ill appear on nam

e tag):_______________________________________________        
 A

ddress______________________________________________________________________ 
 C

ity__________________________________State_________________Zip_______________ 
 H

om
e Phone N

o. __________________________W
ork Phone N

o._______________________ 
 Em

ail A
ddress_________________________________________________________________ 

 Pilot C
lub___________________________________ R

egion  __________________________ 
 Special D

ietary R
estrictions________________________________________________________ 

and/or A
D

A
 N

eeds 
 



The Mission of Pilot is to serve by furthering Pilot International’s humanitarian efforts through charitable, 
educational, and research programs in communities throughout the world.   

The Georgia District Governor’s Bulletin is published monthly. 
Layout Editor is Tammy Purcell. 

Articles are due on the 10th of the month preceding the publication date. 
Please e-mail articles to Nancy Miller at nancymiller76@hotmail.com. 

Every effort will be made to publish news by clubs. 
Articles may be edited to fit space. 

 
Club Presidents:  Please pass on a copy of the Governor’s Bulletin to 

EACH member of your club.  If lack of money for photocopying 
is a problem, bring a few copies of the Governor’s Bulletin 

to your meeting and pass them around for everyone to read. 
Have each member initial it when he/she has read it. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 Nancy L. Miller 
 PI Georgia District Governor 
 211 Michelle Rd. NW, Milledgeville, GA 31061 


